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Topic 
 

• The Amherst Conservation Commission will conduct field 
monitoring of Town-owned conservation parcels surrounding 
the area of the Flume located off of Chestnut Hill Rd. We expect 
to meet at the entrance of the Flume on Chestnut Hill Rd. at 
9AM on Saturday, August 29th. The monitoring event is 
anticipated to last approximately two hours. 
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